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FROM YOUR PRESIDENT SANDY GARD 

Hey Quilters, 

We had a great time at the last meeting designing 
different quilting ideas on the same quilts. I am really looking 
forward to our next meeting when Kerry Fisbeck will do a little 
presentation on how to keep books for our businesses.  I 
struggle with this as many of you do to. This should be a great 
meeting. Please let me know any ideas you have for future 
meetings. I need to know what we can present in the future 
that is helpful and not boring. We will also watch a video at the 
next meeting so bring paper and pencils to take notes or 
draw.  Janet always gives a discount to our members on 
meeting days so bring your $ and show our appreciation. 

Happy holidays and see you in January 2019 

Piece out, 

Sandy 

 

  REMINDERS 

 Next Meeting: Saturday, January 19, 2019 

 Bookkeeping for your Business – Kerry Fisbeck 

PROGRAMS CHAIRMAN 

We do not currently have a program chairman.  Please consider this position for the 

next term.  If you can’t serve as chairman, at least submit ideas for upcoming 

programs. 

 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President: Sandy Gard 

 Vice Pres: Brenda Esslinger 

Secretary: Diane Cerny 

Treasurer: Colleen Billen 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 

Website: Alan Hawkins 

Membership: Brenda 
Williams 

Publicity: OPEN 

Programs: OPEN 

Newsletter:Audrey Gramling 
&  Cathy Gramling 

Librarian: Rita Tornatin 
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MINUTES FROM THE LAST MEETING   

   Secretary Diane Cerny  

                                            OKMQA Minutes of October 20, 2018 

1. Meeting called to order at 10 a.m. by Sandy Gard, President. 
2. New and current member introductions 
3. Minutes – There were no Minutes from the July meeting to approve. No Minutes were taken as the July 

program was a Member’s Garage Sale with no business meeting. 
4. Committee Reports:  

a. Programs & Activities – member volunteers are needed to present programs. 
b. Newsletter – no report 
c. Treasurer’s Report – Al Coster made a motion to accept the report. Nancy Griffin 2nd. Motion 

passed. 
d. Library – no report 
e. Membership – annual membership dues of $15 are now due. 
f. Small Groups – The next small group meeting at Beth’s will be in January. To be a small group 

member one must be a member of OKMQA. There are no dues; however, Beth charges $5 per 
person, per meeting, to attend. 

5. Old Business – none 
6. New Business – Sandy Gard discussed the responsibilities of each office and committee position in 

OKMQA and asked for members to volunteer to serve. Audrey Gramling and Cathy Gramling 
volunteered to take on the Newsletter position. Colleen Billen volunteered to continue as Treasurer. 
Diane Cerny volunteered to continue as Secretary. Sandy Gard volunteered to continue as President. 
Kerry Fisbeck volunteered to lead the January 2019 program with a topic of bookkeeping for your 
business. 

7. Door prizes were given. 
8. Show and Share 
9. Announcements – Next meeting is January 19, 2019. 
10. Business Meeting adjourned at 10:24 a.m. 

Program – How to Quilt this Quilt.   

 

DON’T FORGET!!!!  Next meeting is January 19, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. The 
Quilted Hart, Newcastle, OK.   


